
HEERF lll Refund

Bridget Mann < brmannOl @cacc.edu >

Fri 9/24/2021 1035 AM

To: Bridget t\,4ann < brmann0l @cacc.edu>

Dear CACC Student,

Congratulations I Based on review ofyour completed 2O20-2O2f Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA)
or electronic exceptional need submission and information contained in your student record, you meet the
qualifications to receive a HEERF lll grant. These grant funds are pan of the CARES HEERF lll American Rescue Plan.

The grant refunds were processed yesterday, September 23, 2021. You should be able to see the amount of your
refund posted on your student account when you log in and look under "Electronic Refunds". Since you enrolled in
direct deposit your refund will post to your bank account in 3 to 5 days depending on your bank. Please contact the
College if you have any questions.

Hope your Fall term is going well!

Bridget Mann
Accountant
Central Alabama Community College
1675 Cherokee Road
Alexander City, AL 35010
256-2154257
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